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Dates to 


Remember


October 22nd


 Picture re-takes





October 23rd


Online book fair begins 





October 28th 


School book fair begins 





November 1st


Half day for teacher in-service 


As a reminder…


Please remember that students are not allowed to dress up on Halloween.  Classes will not be having Halloween parties as this is a disruption to the educational day. For the last hour of the day, an educational activity will be completed. 


Thank you for your support!











Important Updates


PTO


PTO meetings will be held on the last Tuesday of every month. Our first meeting will be held on Tuesday October 29th at 6 p.m. in Ms. Connerly’s room. (Room 5) We hope to see you there! 














Happy Valley East Campus


22721 E. Ellsworth Rd.


Phone: 480-560-5540 Fax: 480-888-8540





Patriot Students of the Month


Kindergarten  


Higbee: Gage Lautzenheiser 	


Wood: Kaniah Witt 


Pilsbury: Sienna Jenkins	


First: Mariah Carreon Rojas 


Second: Lillian Angle     


Third: Abby Flanagan 


Fourth: Nevaeh Gomez 


Fifth: Lexie Schnepf 


Sixth: Curtis Jones


Congratulations!


Student Council


Student council is in charge of creating Happy Valley’s first yearbook! We have decided on “Blueprint” as our theme. Look for an informational flyer in your child’s homework folder next week, which will contain important yearbook information.





Checkout our student council bulletin board in the front office for up to date information about our school’s events! 





If you have any questions please contact Ms. Connerly. 


Phone: 480-560-5540


Email: � HYPERLINK "mailto:bconnerly@hveast.com" �bconnerly@hveast.com�


Room: 5 














Patriot Press





 














